
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
TERMINALS IMPACTED DUE TO COLD STORM – 
NINGBO AND QINGDAO  
 
 
December 30, 2020 

 
Dear Valued Customer, 

 
The weather forecast reported that the cold storm has hit East & North of China. Vessel schedule and terminal 

operations will be impacted due to the gale.  

 

Terminal at Ningbo is closed while Qingdao terminal remains partially operational. Please expect a delay in empty 

container pick-up and container delivery. Operations at Shanghai office and warehouse remain unchanged. 

 

We will monitor the vessel schedule and terminals’ reopening closely, and inform customers if there is any 

impact. If you have any further questions or concerns, please contact your APL Logistics Account Manager or local 

APL Logistics office. 

 

 

Sincerely,  

APL Logistics 
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